
August 7, 1974 

Lt. Armand Chapeau 
Commander 
USCG Group Monterey 
100 Lighthouse Avenue 
Monterey, CA 93940 

Dear Toby: 

Enclosed is a draft of the revised license for the lighthouse 
building. I had your proposed amendments incorporated in the *raft 
with those items to be deleted indicated by a strikethrough and those 
items to be added indicated by underscoring. 

Both the City Attorney►  and I have reviewed the proposed changes 
and see no problems. I would suggest we start .a new five year period 
for this license. 

I think we are now ready to have the Coast Guard attorneys prepare 
a revised license for presentation to the City Council. 

Please give tie a cal if you have any questions. 

Sincerely yours, 

GARY W. BALES 
City Manager 

GWB/bjv 
Encl. 
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